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Tuesday 23rd January 2023 

Dear Families, 
 
National Education Union – Industrial Action  
 
As you will be aware from my letter last week and from the media, the National Education Union has balloted 
their members for industrial action with the result being that they have announced a series of strikes to take 
place during February and March. 
 
The date of the first day of strike action will be on Wednesday 1st February. 
 
The majority of teachers at our school are members of the National Education Union and therefore will be 
taking part in the industrial action scheduled for that day. 
 
We have undertaken a risk assessment and as a result of this school will only be open to children in Maple 
class on Wednesday 1st February as their teacher belongs to a different union.   Children in all other classes 
should not attend on that day and return on Thursday 2nd February. 
 
Other strike days are currently scheduled for Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
David Delaney  
Head Teacher 


